
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

We have been invited to perform in Canvey Town Centre for the Christmas lights switch on 

Saturday 1st December.  The event takes place on a stage near the library and is always a lovely 

start to the festive season.  As yet, we do not know the exact time of the performance, but we 

anticipate it to be around lunch time for about an hour in total (20 mins on stage). 

  

Your child has been invited to play the ukulele to accompany some of the year 3 and 4 children. 

 

Once we know the full details, we will send a letter to the children. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Goldsmith 

 

 

 

Y6 - Christmas Light Switch-on         Please return slip to the office 

 
 
Name ……………………………………………………………………………………………….  Class  ………………………... 
  
I give permission for my child to take part in the Christmas light switch on in Canvey Town 
Centre on Saturday 1st December.   
  
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………Parent/Guardian              Dated…………………… 
 

  

 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

